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Thank you to the parents who attended the meeting with staff and governors on Wednesday afternoon. This was an opportunity for parents to raise any matters they wished to discuss. There was lots of positive feedback about the recent meeting on homework and next week we will be looking at school meals(please see the details below).

Assemblies
This week’s Achievement certificates went to the following pupils:

	1K
	Nameeb
	1N
	Carla

	2B
	Kamara
	2S
	Dinis

	3M
	Joshaun
	3R
	Amelia

	4C
	Dragan
	4T
	Blessing

	5O
	Brian 
	5L
	Santiago

	6C
	Desmond
	6E
	Mereveille


Each term we hold our Attendance Olympics where we celebrate the achievements of our pupils who attend school every day during the term. This week we awarded Bronze certificates to all those pupils who had 100% attendance during the Autumn term 2014.  A great achievement – Congratulations to 104 children! 

This week on Wednesday, Ms Curran talked about our PEARL value of  Equality.

She talked to the children about the phrase 'It’s not fair!’. Scenarios were acted out which were considered to be unfair and together the children tried to decide whether in each situation they could ‘solve it’ or would need to ‘accept it’’. Staff are looking out for examples this week of pupils who are trying to solve or accept what may be unfair situations. Pearl Assembly Awards went to:
Zolan 1N        Layla 1K

Destiny 2S   Clinton 2B

Lenten Journey

During the Holy Season of Lent the children will be participating in the Stations of the Cross and mass in the church. Mrs Kelleher will shortly confirm these dates and you are all welcome to come along.  
School Dinners Taster Session for Parents 

Next week on Wednesday 21st January @2.15pm we will be providing an opportunity for parents to attend a meeting with the school cook to discuss our lunch time menu and taste some of the dishes that are served.
Please complete the tear off slip attached if you plan to attend this session so that Antonia, our school cook, has an idea of how many people she is providing food samples for. 
Read For My School.

The national Read For My School Competition starts on Monday. The children in Years 3,4,5 and 6 will be able to login online and read a variety of different books on the website. The competition runs for two months and 
The children will receive log in details next week.

Parent Voice

In order to improve provision for our pupils and families we are asking every parent to complete and submit a Parent Voice form. This form will be sent home next week so please complete and return as soon as possible. 
We would like to gain a clear sense of how ALL of our parents feel about our school, and not just the few who choose to / are able to attend meetings.
We would really like feedback on the aspects of school life that parents feel are going well, alongside things parents are concerned about or would like to see developed / improved. 
Workshops.

Parents of children in Reception and Year1 classes will soon be getting an invitation to attend workshops on Reading and Phonics. 

During March the children’s learning will involve participating in a number of workshops including dance, ‘World Book Day’ and Shakespeare.

The Big Question

This week the Big Question is

“Is it stealing if you read a comic or a newspaper in a shop without paying for it?”
Please try to find a few minutes to discuss this question at home over the weekend.
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

School Dinners Taster Session for Parents                                ( Please return to your child’s class teacher ) 
Name of child ....................................................................................      Class  ..................................................


I would like to attend the School Dinners Taster Session on Wednesday 21st January @2.15pm     

Signed    ...................................................................................................     Date  ............................................

Activities outside of school                                                              ( Please return to your child’s class teacher ) 
Name of child ....................................................................................      Class  ..................................................


My child does not take part in any outside school activities or events


My child does take part in any outside school activities or events   

Please list the activity / activities your child takes part in ( e.g. swimming classes, football training,                                piano playing, drama school  etc  ) 

Activity 1      _________________________________      When    __________________________________
Activity 2      _________________________________      When    __________________________________
Activity 3      _________________________________      When    __________________________________
Signed    ...................................................................................................     Date  ............................................

